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1. The Disabled Facilities Grant Protocol has been drafted and currently going through internal review, feedback so far has been positive. Following the internal review, the draft protocol will be shared with the Steering Group for further comment and understanding of any specific governance processes for each partner and we would be looking to share with KHG EXB.
1. The Young People Supported Accommodation and Floating Support (YPSAFS) and Shared Accommodation services are being recommissioned as “Supported Accommodation” with the new contract due to start on 1 April 2024.  The service model has been reviewed in line with the new Ofsted regulations. The proposal is for a new accommodation pathway that provides accommodation up to 19, with the exception of Unaccompanied Asylum-Seeking Children waiting for status.  This will be in line with the Joint Working Protocol for Care Leavers being developed with KHOG.

